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Ho, ho, ho, Dear Parents!
Who would have thought that Christmas is just over 3 weeks away? As every year we

strongly encourage you to use this opportunity to stock up with fantastic English books for

your children! Besides the literature you may think of various English toys and games, which

can facilitate bilingualism at your home. The toys not necessary need to be in English - only

your creativity will limit the possible ways of using memory cards or basic picture cards.

If you need the professional support in choosing books suitable for your child, contact Ola

Ostrowska! As an official Usborne representative she will also offer special discounts for

speak:art students.

życzymy przyjemnej nauki oraz wspaniałej zabawy!
www.speakart.pl

https://www.facebook.com/LittleWonders.IndependentUsborneOganiser
https://www.facebook.com/LittleWonders.IndependentUsborneOganiser
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What have we prepared for this month?
In the first week of December, we will be learning to name toys in English so that we can say

what we would like to get for Christmas. Older students will be singing the song What do you

want for Christmas?, and the youngest ones The Way We Play With Toys. We will also talk about

how important it is to clean up our rooms. We will learn about good habits with the Clean up

song. In żłobek, the first week of December will be all about teddy bears, the song 10 in Bed,

and a project - Picnic with Teddy Bears!

In the second week of December, we will learn the most important words related to Christmas.

Each group will choose and learn to sing their favourite Christmas song. The students in

żłobek will learn the names of toys they play with.

In the third week of December we will continue talking about Christmas and singing our

favourite Christmas songs. We will learn to describe shapes of Christmas presents and

ornaments that we put on our Christmas trees. Older students will practice the target

vocabulary by singing Christmas Shapes and younger ones Draw Shapes On the Christmas.

For those who will continue English classes during the Christmas break, the fourth week of

December will be all about revision of vocabulary we’ve been learning since the beginning of

this school year.

marry:christmas

życzymy przyjemnej nauki oraz wspaniałej zabawy!
www.speakart.pl

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YqFP0NjoGY4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YqFP0NjoGY4
https://drive.google.com/drive/search?q=The%20Way%20We%20Play%20With%20Toys
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oY-H2WGThc8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TdDypyS_5zE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rPeU7Dj2K80
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iKY2Tj2hBVc

